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Remembering our loved ones at Christmas 
  
The annual Christmas service of remembrance at our Crematorium is on Tuesday 6 
December at 6.30pm.   
 
There will be carols, readings and a chance to light a candle in memory of loved ones.  
Councillor James Steel, Lead Cllr for Environment, said:   
 
“This special Christmas service is a wonderful opportunity for people to remember their 
loved ones over the festive period.  There is also the chance to write a message on a 
memorial star to go on our Christmas tree.”   
 
The service is free to attend but please call 01483 444711 to reserve a seat.  
 
If you are unable to attend, you can send your message by email 
to crematorium@guildford.gov.uk and it will be written for you and hung on the tree.  
  
 

 


